
This fall Kettering Medical Center Foundation will plant 3,000 

tulip bulbs at Kettering Medical Center. When spring arrives, 

these beautiful tulips will remind us of the special people in our 

lives who have been touched by cancer.

Purchase bulbs in honor of, or in memory of these special people 

in your life! The Foundation will send a special note to the 

individual(s) or their family advising them of this special tribute.  

Cost: $1 per bulb or one dozen bulbs for $10 

Proceeds benefit Kettering’s Oncology Services  
to help better serve our cancer patients  
and their families.
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Tulip Colors:
Pink for breast cancer • White for lung cancer • Yellow for liver cancer

Lavender for general cancer • Purple for pancreatic cancer
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Bulbs will be planted this fall by the Kettering Medical Center grounds staff  
and will bloom early to mid-spring 2012.


